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To Whom it May Concern,
My husband and I have been citizens of King County for 27 years and we want to encourage the passage of
Proposed Ordinance No. 2020-0253. We believe anyone under eighteen who has been picked up by law
enforcement must have the protection of legal counsel before questioning and/or body or property searching is
undertaken. Our appreciation to the Law and Justice Committee for continual scrutiny of policies and procedures in
order to achieve justice in the law.
Sincerely,
Chris and Bill Marks
1805 102nd Pl SE
Bellevue, WA 98004
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